
Thought for the week… 
This weekend marks the occasion of the 
King’s Coronation.  Their Majesties, The King 
and The Queen Consort hope the Coronation 
Weekend will provide an opportunity to 
spend time and celebrate with friends, 
families and communities across the United 
Kingdom, the Realms and the 
Commonwealth. We hope that you enjoy this 
time together with your family and friends. 
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Friday 5th May 2023 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5 This week, we have been 

writing a diary in role as Karl.  We've 
had to consider the differing emotions 
that he is experiencing as he accepts 
the gift of Sir Ironsoul.  In Maths, we 
have ended the week by learning 
about percentages.  In Science, we 
have been investigating air resistance 
by launching parachutes.  We have also 
explored water resistance by looking at 
which shapes move through the water 
the quickest.   
 
Year 6 
Our Year 6 pupils have been 
showing great dedication and 
commitment in their learning 
this week as the SATs are all so 
near! Children have been 
supportive of one another and 
have been very positive. All the 
staff are very proud of the 
children’s motivation to achieve 
well. Best of luck, Year 6! 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
607 

Shakespeare 
547 

Bannister 
618 

Pankhurst 
683 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathematician of the Week 
 

Owl –  Upasana    Robin – Bioris 

Woodpecker – Samuel Kingfisher – Asen 

 
 

 

  Ugnius 
Woodpecker 

 

Musa 
Owl 

 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
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Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
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